
NOTICE TO RESIDENTS AND PROPERTY 

OWNERS IN 

ROSE TOWNSHIP 
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the ROSE TOWNSHIP DECEMBER BOARD OF 

REVIEW will be held on Tuesday, December 10, 2024 in the Rose Township Offices, 9080 

Mason Street, in Rose Township at 10:00 AM until all business is completed.  This meeting is 

held for the purpose of correcting clerical errors, mutual mistake(s), mathematical calculations, 

reviewing homestead qualifications and hardship/poverty claims and any other appeals allowed by 

the law(s) governing the Board of Review. 

 

Persons interested in the December Board of Review need to submit information to the Township 

Assessor by 10:00 a.m. December 10, 2024 at (248) 634-7551.   

 

Persons needing assistance to attend the Board of Review due to physical handicap should contact 

the Rose Township Clerk, 9080 Mason Street, Holly, Michigan (248) 634-8701 at least 72 hours 

prior to the meeting. 

 

 

Debbie Miller, MMC, MiPMC III 

 

  

 

 

Posted: December 6, 2024 


